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Millennium Pipeline donates $10K for park

Millennium Pipeline Company has donated $10,000 to the Town of Wawayanda to
help it develop a new park on the east side of town, the company announced last
week.

The park, off Ryerson Road, will have Little League fields, trails and other amenities.

Town of Wawayanda Supervisor John Razzano said the park is something they've
been talking about since the 1980s.

"The donation from Millennium will help purchase needed equipment and help us
take the next step in making this facility a reality," Razzano said in a release.



